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9 August 2010

Inquiry into Caring for Older Australians
Productivity Commission
GPO Box 1428 Canberra City ACT 2601

By email: agedcare@pc.gov.au

Dear Commissioner,

Re: Caring for Older Australians Inquiry

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the issue of aged care.

The Elder Law and Succession Committee (the "Committee") represents the Law
Society of NSW and its members in the areas of elder and succession law as it relates to
the legal needs of people in NSW.

The Committee has considered the submission made by the Queensland Law Society
(dated 13 July 2010). On the recommendation of the Committee, the Law Society of
NSW provides its support and endorsement of this submission.

Yours faithfull

Mary Macken
President
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